
Dear parents/carers, 

 

I hope that you are all well.  I am looking forward to a time when I am writing to you about 

things other than coronavirus.  In the meantime there are a couple of important updates to 

make you aware of. 

 

Firstly, you may have seen that it has been announced that from today, students no longer 

need to wear face masks in classrooms.  We will inform students first thing this morning.  In 

addition, from Thursday 27 January, face masks are no longer recommended in communal 

areas for staff and students.  This is national guidance, and as we have done throughout the 

pandemic, we will follow the guidance. 

 

Secondly, this week has seen the introduction of new rules in relation to self-isolation periods 

and testing.  People who are self-isolating with COVID-19 will now have the option to reduce 

their isolation period after 5 full days if they test negative with a lateral flow test on both day 


